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PRIMARY ACADEMY

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

We wanted to write to share the positive Ofsted report which we have sent home
today.

Neil and I joined in September and have been waiting for OFSTED to ring ever since
we arrived. They phoned on 24" May and then came on the 25%". Being an Academy,
we are subject to the same inspection schedules and scrutiny as other schools so
that parents can help to compare schools through their OFSTED rating.

Your children all go to a ‘GOOD’ school. We were ‘good’ in all areas and the
report talks positively about the huge amount of effort and work that the staff
here have put in so that we can provide care and education we think your
children deserve.

We are proud and pleased that OFSTED noted our 'calm and purposeful
environment where pupils concentrate on learning." And acknowledged that our
staff ‘provide a consistent model of courtesy and consideration which sets a
positive tone.’

OFSTED noted that ‘Leaders [at all levels] are ambitious and determined that
every pupil will succeed.’

However the best quote form the report and one that encapsulates our Forever
Proud motto is this:

‘The whole staff team strive together, to provide the best care and education for
all the school’s pupils’.

Thank you for supporting us and the school in the journey since September - this
report celebrates all that we have achieved as a school community - thank you.

Sports Week — We look forward to welcoming you all next week to your child’s
sports day. Details went out earlier this week accompanied with a sponsor form
yesterday. If you feel you can get one or two sponsors for your child to run and
skip next week, this would be very much appreciated by our 2 chosen charities.

Thank you - for sending your children in today in non-uniform and with a bottle.
This will be used on our Summer Fair on July 15% and we look forward to

welcoming you on the day.

We wish you a wonderful weekend as always and hope the weather turns better!

Kind regards,

W\

Mr. Matt Lecuyer and Mr. Neil Small

Headteacher (head@themill-tkat.org)

Executive Headteacher (Neil.Small@tkat.org)

“A good education helps us make sense of the world and find
our way in it.” Mike Rose

Stars of the Week:

Congratulations to:

Kelsey, Ellie, Bronte, Charlie,
Chloe, Darcy-Mae, Megan,
Melissa, Leo, Orestas, Alex,
Yusef, Byron, Shakeer and Rory.

House Cup Winners:

Congratulations to Cheetahs
for being this week’'s champions
with a score of 40! Well done -
way to go!

Attendance Cup Winners

Thank you to Mondrian class in
Year 3 for being our winners
this week with an impressive
98.7% attendance score. Well
done to alll

EggCellent Award!

This week our EggCellent award
goes to Mrs. Clare Maynard. Mrs.
Maynard works with many children
across the school through
interventions and as a TA.
Furthermore she is a vital cog in
the wheel that supports our SEN
(D) department with learning and
administration. And if that wasn’t
enough, check out the wonderful
borders and planters that line the
entrance of the school - all her

own hard work! Well done and
thank you for your efforts.
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